
City of Gary BROWNFIELDS CLEANUP GRANT 2023 
NOVEMBER 17, 2022 @ 4:00pm 

  

SCOPE 

The City of Gary is applying for a Brownfields Clean up Grant from the US Environmental 

Protection Agency (EPA) in the amount of $400,000 to remove the identified environmental 

impediments at the City United Methodist Church.  In 2012, the environmental assessments 

were completed to determine the existence of hazardous materials on site.   

GOAL 

This proposed brownfields cleanup project serves to support continuous revitalization by 

remediating hazardous materials from the City United Methodist Church and to make the 

site safer in the Downtown area. 

OBJECTIVE 

 

 

Figure 1: City United Methodist Church - 2017 

 

To remove environmental health and safety concerns at the site by dewatering the lower 

level and removing Asbestos Containing Materials(ACM) from among the existing building 

ruins so that redevelopment can begin.  

The City of Gary welcomes your feedback regarding this important community initiative, so 

please let us know your thoughts by using the survey link or attending the virtual meeting. A 

virtual community meeting will be held on November 17th at 4pm to discuss project details.  

To register, contact Reanell Bradley at (219) 882-3000 ext. 16777 or ReBradley@gary.gov.   

The  Zoom Link is :   https://rb.gy/1bc76y  

 

https://rb.gy/1bc76y

